
 
From: Kate Adams [mailto ]  
Sent: 21 May 2018 16:13 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 - Princess Parade (Hythe) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I wish to make an important comment, that is most important with regards to the Shepway 
council wanting to close and relocate the Princes Parade.   
 
When there has been an incident (car accident or another emergency) to cause the main 
A259 coast road between Seabrook and Hythe to be closed, by the emergency services - 
Princes Parade has been an important diversionary route - enabling the traffic to keep 
moving through Hythe.  This reason alone with today's heavy traffic using the A259 
Seabrook Road route it is essential to easing congestion when incidents on Seabrook Road 
occurs.   
 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
J & K Adams 
 




